
Club Meeting Minutes 
April 4, 2024 

Held at the FW Botanical Gardens 

 
The club held its annual BBQ Awards Banquet and BINGO game. 

 
We had 52 people attend! 36 members, 2 new members and 14 guests.  
 
The only business at hand was a proposed amendment to the club bylaws waiving 
annual dues for junior members under 18 years of age. Elliot M. made a motion 

to vote on this change and it was seconded by Ryan S. The vote was unanimous in 
favor of this change. We had 38 votes for and 0 votes against. 
 
Kevin announced National Coin Week is from April 21-27, celebrating 100 years! 
 
Danny M. was presented with his token of Appreciation for his educational 

presentation he made in February, an uncirculated 1964 Washington Quarter. 
 
Certificates of appreciation were handed out to everyone who contributed their 
time to the club in 2023. Three of these members received an educational award 
of $100 each to be used towards the purchase of educational material. The 

winners were Dalia, Ed and Walter. 
 
A wonderful meal was enjoyed by all! Our thanks go out to Frank and Kevin for 
calling bingo, and all of our members who made the night a success. 


